
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PROJECT IMPLEMENTATION 
301 King Street, Suite 3200 

Office: 703.746.4045 Alexandria, VA 22314 Alex311: 311 or 703.746.4311 
 
December 16, 2024 
 
 
Dear Community Members, 
 
The City of Alexandria wishes to inform you of upcoming sanitary sewer construction in your neighborhood. Starting on 
January 20, 2025, the City’s contractor, Sagres Construction Corporation, will begin working to install new pipes to 
increase the sanitary sewage capacity on the following streets: 

• Unit and 100 blocks of East Maple Street 
• 200 and 300 blocks of East Oak Street 
• 500 block of East Alexandria Avenue 
• 300 block of Ashby Street 

 
A pre-construction open house will take place on Thursday, January 9, 2025, from 6 – 8 p.m. at City Hall, 301 King 
Street, in the first floor Sister Cities conference room. Please use the Cameron Street entrance to access the building. The 
public may also participate via Zoom. Guests must register using this link to access the virtual meeting: 
zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_d7eBh6StRMyn9joxD2idtA 
 
During the open house, staff will provide additional details about the project, including the project schedule, work hours, 
and what to expect during construction and how construction-related impacts will be managed. 
 
Residents impacted by construction will receive a notification containing an updated project schedule approximately two 
weeks prior to the start of work at each location. More information can be found on the project webpage at 
alexandriava.gov/go/5317.  
 
For reasonable disability accommodation, contact Lydia.Durand@alexandriava.gov or call 703.746.4622, Virginia Relay 
711. If you prefer communication in another language, free interpretation and translation services are available to you. 
Please email LanguageAccess@alexandriava.gov or call 703.746.3960.  
 
If you have questions about the project, please contact me at Reginald.Arno@alexandriava.gov or 703.746.4631. Thank 
you for your patience as we improve the City’s essential infrastructure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Reginald M. Arno, PE, CCM 
Technical Project Manager  
Department of Project Implementation 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_d7eBh6StRMyn9joxD2idtA
http://www.alexandriava.gov/go/5317
mailto:Lydia.Durand@alexandriava.gov
mailto:LanguageAccess@alexandriava.gov
mailto:Reginald.Arno@alexandriava.gov

